
 

Registering with Psychological Test Services 

Who are we? 

We supply and provide advice on a wide range of psychometric tests for use in education, 

clinical psychology and human resources. Tests are available for purchase from a number of 

well respected international test publishers. In addition to our range, Psychological Test 

Services (PTS) can source other tests for specific needs. If we don't have what you are looking 

for please contact us. We may be able to source it for you, or advise where to go next. 

Why should you register? 

Registration with PTS allows you to purchase from our wide range of psychological tests. You 

are also welcome to contact us at any time for independent advice and support. A newsletter is 

distributed on a monthly basis providing everyone on our database with up to date information 

about latest test revisions, upcoming workshops, discounts, and information on highlighted 

products. 

How do you register? 

To register with PTS you need to visit our website, www.nzcer.org.nz 
 

1. Click on Register, in the top right-hand corner of the page.  

2. Click on Register to purchase psychological tests.  

3. Click on Create new account in the menu above User Account. 

4. Enter your details and click on Create new account. An email will be sent to you with 

more information.  

5. Click on the link provided in the email and here you can enter in your personal details 

and qualifications and upload any transcripts or certificates you have. 

6. Once you have added all of your information to the Test User Application Form, click 

on Register. 

7. You will then need to create a new password. Scroll to the bottom of the page and click 

on My Account. Then click on Edit from the menu across the top of the page and here 

you can create your password. For security purposes, it must include a number, a non 

alpha-numeric character, and a capital letter (e.g., 10_Friday). 

We will get back to you within two working days regarding whether we can register you or 

whether further information is required. 

 
For further information email test.advisory@nzcer.org.nz or phone 04 802 1399 

 

 

http://www.nzcer.org.nz/

